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Refurbishment and Reconfiguration of the Regional Council Centre 
 

 
Resolved  
 
That the Committee recommends that Council: 
 
(1) Receives the report. 
 
(2) Notes the content of the report. 
 
(3) Notes that the Directors of Pringle House Limited will be considering this matter 

at their meeting on 28 June. 
 
(4) Notes the expenditure of $362,000 for the Regional Council Centre as detailed in Attachment 1. 

 
 
 


